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April 13,2015

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure and strong conviction that I write this letter of
recommendation for Missy Ohe. [ have worked with Missy in a variety of
capacities and have had a terrific experience without exception. Regardless of
venue, I and others have left each encounter feeling inspired and uplifted.

As the director of the Grand Forks Public Library, I brought Missy in to present
at our annual All-Staff Training Day last year. Missy spoke about “Connecting
Beyond the Connections,” inspiring my staff to get to know and understand each
other beyond a superficial level.

In addition, I have participated in three of Missy’s Mastermind groups focusing
on books written by John Maxwell. Missy artfully leads these discussions,
supporting each participant in thinking through and talking about the concepts
of leadership, growth and networking. We have lively discussions and leave
each session feeling heard and energized.

I highly recommend Missy for your project and am confident that you will be
more than satisfied with her services. Please feel free to contact me at

701-772-8116 or at Wendy.Wendt@GFLIbrary.com if you have any questions or
if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

LD LS

Wendy Wendt, Director
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